REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

BAGONC PILIPINAS

06 January 2025

MS. HAZELL D. VALENZUELA

Strategic Growth Officer

FMC Research Solutions Inc.

#2 |deal St., Brgy. Additional Hills
Mandaluyong City

Email: hazellvalenzuela@fmc-research.com

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF AWARD

Dear Ms. Valenzuela:

The Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA) would like to notify that your submitted
proposal dated 29 November 2024 for the “Procurement of Seafarer’s Identity
Document (SID) Blank Cards and Consumables” for the contract price of Fifty-Five
Million Two Hundred Forty-Four Thousand Pesos (P55,244,000.00) is hereby
accepted.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

A B. MALALUAN

gs)rator

Golden Voyage Towards Green and Digital Maritime Future
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